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25th September 2020 

 
Deputy Paul McAuliffe TD 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
D02 XR20 
 

RE: PQ ref 23721/20 – Pest Control Services in CHO9 

Dear Deputy McAuliffe, 

I write in response to the following Parliamentary Question; 
 
‘To ask the Minister for Health the staffing numbers for the HSE Pest Control Services in CHO9; and if 
there are vacancies awaiting to be filled’ 
 
There are currently 6 Pest Control Officers working in the north Dublin city and county area, 

including one supervisor. There are currently no vacancies.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Shane Keane 

Regional Chief Environmental Health Officer 

Dublin North East  

 


